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            17 November 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

School Christmas Lunch – 9 December 2022 
 
  
We are pleased to inform you that the school Christmas Lunch is on Friday, 9 December 2022. This is always a lovely 
event with the vast majority of our students choosing to take part. 
 
Please see menu below: 
 
Christmas Lunch Menu 
Main Course  
Roast British turkey or Vegan Mushroom Wellington (served with Roast Vegetable, Roast Potatoes & Gravy) 
 
Dessert      
Homemade Christmas Pudding (with Vanilla Sauce) or Stained-Glass Window Shortbread 
 
The price for the Christmas Lunch is £2.55. Please ensure that you have enough funds in your Parent Pay Account. 
Normal arrangements will apply to students receiving Free School Meals.  
  
Due to the level of preparation, the lunch menu for the day will be limited to the Christmas Lunch. There will be no 
service at break time and there will be no cold lunch offer available. Students who do not wish to have Christmas lunch 
must bring a packed lunch on that day.  
  
Please complete the survey below to inform us whether your child will be opting for a Christmas Lunch or a packed 
lunch. Thank you.  
 
https://forms.office.com/r/V9NTd9Z4Pr  
 
To add to the festive spirit, 9 December will also be Christmas Jumper Day and, in the evening, we will host our annual 
Christmas Show. More details on these will follow in our weekly newsletters. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Anthony Easton  
Executive Headteacher 
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